
 

Hamilton Fire Department Pensioners Association 

 The Group   

  

  

Last Alarm A moment of silence for recently departed members. 
John Burjaw, Brent Browett (EMS), Eddie Becker, Bill Kinsella, Reed Simpson, Don Young, Randy 
Harris and George Archibald 

Secretary’s  Secretary David Christopher absent due to family matters. The minutes of the June meeting 
were read by Treasurer Chuck Wilson and adopted at large. 

Correspondence  Sympathy cards were sent to the Last Alarm families 

President’s Report    
  

President Mowbray gave a report regarding his cellular phone plan 
President Mowbray spoke to members regarding making a list of preferred charities as well as 
ideas to assist pensioners to be considered at a future meeting. 

Treasurer’s Report:    
Membership Report: 

Treasurer Wilson reported on the finances of the association for the past quarter. 
 

Pensions  Don Alford - Nothing to report  
Committee Reports Brother Wilson reported that as of August, 2024 our association has 358 active members out of 

a total of 532 members, as well as 16 Honorary / Complimentary Members.  
Treasurer Wilson also reported that the website hosting invoice and SSL (website security) 
invoice have been renewed. 

Unfinished Business None 
                                          
New Business:  

A motion to purchase a small coffee urn for meetings as the MBYC urn was approaching its end 
of life. Motion Carried 

Good & Welfare:   No update 

Announcements:   
  
  

The OHEP screening program has started and will be conducting in-clinic screening on 
Wednesdays and Fridays from 8 am until noon until September 27th. After that members will be 
able to request a LifeLabs requisition for screening tests. 

  
The Pensioner’s Banquet is scheduled for October 22nd at Michelangelo's Banquet Centre on 
Upper Ottawa Street - more information to follow.  

 
Bob Mueller advised attendees that parking for the next meeting will be street parking or 
Bayfront park. Do not enter the Marine Police compound. 
Coffee courtesy of Bob Mueller, many thanks.  

 
Next Meeting:  will be held on Tuesday December 10, 2024, at 10:30 a.m.; Macassa Bay Yacht Club.   

  
Meeting Adjourned:  11:30 Hours  

  
  Fraternally, Dave Christopher, Secretary / C. Wilson 

Please Notify Us of any Address or Email Change at addresschange@hamiltonfirepensioners.ca  

www.hamiltonfirepensioners.ca  
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Meeting: September 10, 2024  Macassa Bay Yacht Club  41 Members Present  
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